
2025-2026 Fulbright Fellowships for Indian Citizens

United States-India Educational Foundation 

and 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell, Tripura University 

jointly present an Outreach Session on 

2025-2026 Fulbright Fellowship for Indian Citizens 

Date:  May 2, 2024                                                                                Time : 2:00pm- 3:00 pm

Venue: Conference Hall, Central Library

• Fulbright-Nehru Doctoral Research Fellowships

• Fulbright-Nehru Postdoctoral Research Fellowships

• Fulbright-Nehru Academic and Professional Excellence Fellowships

• Fulbright-Kalam Climate Fellowships

United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF)
For complete details, visit USIEF website www.usief.org.in or
e-mail: usiefkolkata@usief.org.in

https://www.usief.org.in/
mailto:usiefkolkata@usief.org.in


Awareness Program on Fulbright Fellowship for Indian Citizens 
Organizers:  IQAC Tripura University and United States-India Educational Foundation 

Venue: Conference Hall, Central Library Building, Tripura University 

Date and Time: 2nd May 2024 and 2PM inwards 

 

Tripura University has the privilege of having two faculty members as the Fulbright Fellow. 

With the new faculty members having joined the University, it was time to make the entire 

community of Teachers and Scholars about the Fulbright program. In association with 

United States-India Educational Foundation, this program was organized not just for the 

inhouse members but also for the faculty members and scholars from affiliated college. The 

team from Central Library, Register’s Officer and the CDC office as well as Microbiology 

Department joined in this venture. Ms Jhulan Ghosh, Program Manager, United States-India 

Educational Foundation (USIEF), Fulbright Commission in India, American Center, was 

present as the resource person. The program was conducted by the scholars of the Microbiology 

Department and the IQAC team. The program started with the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 

felicitating the resource person. The welcome address was delivered by Prof Anirban Guha 

from Department of Physics, the Fulbright Fellow of the University. The audience was 

addressed by the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. This was followed by introduction of the resource 

person by the scholar of Department of Microbiology. Then the presentation of the resource 

person started which was followed by detailed question answer session. The questions were 

addressed both by the resource person and also by Prof Anirban Guha. It was immensely 

interactive and the entire group of participants were involved in this discussion. There were 78 

participants in total. The awareness program ended with the Director IQAC giving the vote of 

thanks. As discussed during the program, the presentation of the resource person along with 

photographs giving the glimpses of the program were shared with the faculty members and the 

scholars irrespective of their participation in the event.   

  



 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


